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Draft Minutes of the Annual Meeting of Reed Parish Council on  

Wednesday 4th May 2022 at 7pm 

  Held at Reed Village Hall 

This meeting would be recorded for the purpose of the minutes  

Present: Cllrs. Langley, d’Ayala, Kilby, Blower and the Clerk. 

Also in attendance: Dist. Cllr. Morris, County Cllr. Hill and Dist. Cllr. 

Hunter 

In addition, 13 members of the public were present 
 

1. To appoint a Chairman of the Parish Council for the ensuing 
Council year. Proposed, seconded and all voted in favour that Ken 

Langley be Chair for the ensuing Year.  Cllr. Langley took the chair. 
Resolved.  

2. To receive the Chairman’s Declaration of Acceptance of 
Office. Signed. 

3. To approve the minutes of the Annual Meeting held on 5th 

May 2021. Proposed, seconded and agreed by all. Resolved. 
4. To appoint a Deputy Chairman of the Parish Council for the 

ensuing Council year. 

Proposed, seconded and all voted in favour that Cllr. d’Ayala be Vice 

Chair for the ensuing year. Resolved. 

 

There being no further business the meeting closed at 7.05pm 
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